
School’s Out Newsletter: End-of-Year 

Thank You for a great school year! 
Our end of year newsletter includes a recap of 

our spring after school programs and important 

dates to be aware of in May and June as the 

school year winds down.  Don’t forget to roll 

over your summer camp registration by June 10th! Plan 

your best summer with Saco Parks and Recreation today!   

Spring at-a-Glance 
 

It’s hard to believe that we are nearing the end of the school year – this year has flown by! The 

warm weather has arrived, and we are celebrating spring in the after school program by being  

outside as much as we can.  The kids love being able to play on the playground, play sports games 

in the field, draw with chalk, hang out with friends, and so much more. As the year comes to an 

end, the most requested activities by campers are Beyblades, Pokémon and using our imagination. 
 

Thank you for trusting us to teach and care for your children this year in after 

school. We have had so much fun this school year, and we hope to see many 

campers during summer camp starting June 20th – please make sure to request 

your registration roll over with the office if you have not already enrolled. For 

those that are ready to prepare for next fall, please look for School’s Out and 

fall sports registration on our site in early July.  Thank you again for entrusting us with your 

children this school year.  We wish everyone a wonderful summer vacation and look forward to                 

seeing everyone again at a future Saco Parks and Recreation program!  

 

END OF YEAR PROGRAM CLOSURES AND IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

• PreK ATB Closure Dates: Thursday, May 19th & Friday, May 20th due to school screenings. 
 

• All School’s Out Programs Closed on Monday, May 30th for Memorial Day. 
 

• Last Days of SPR After School Services: 

 Kindergarten: Kindergarten in Saco ends on Tuesday, June 14th; this is the last day of SPR   

after school for Kindergarten students in Saco. 
 

 All other Grades and Locations: the last day of SPR after school for Dayton, PreK, Grades 

1&2 at the Community Center and Grades 3-5 at Burns is Wednesday, June 15th.   
 

 We are closed Thursday, June 16th & Friday, June 17th for summer staff training & orientation. 

SPR Summer Program Information!  
SUMMER ENROLLMENT ENDS FRIDAY, JUNE 10TH—DON’T WAIT!  

Looking for Information on Summer Camp and Twin City Theater                    

Academy?  Check out our newspage online!  

To answer your questions and prepare for the best summer ever, visit our summer 

informational page about all of our summer programs for 2022, featuring:  

• Enrollment process and forms 

• Camp dates 

• Registration options and payment info 

• Summer Camp 50 Year Anniversary info 

• Theater Academy program show info and schedule 

 

Visit our Summer Programs 2022 newspage at 

www.sacorec.com for more information! 

After School Contacts 
PreK: 294-2439 
Community Center: 294-2436 
C.K. Burns: 294-2438 
Dayton: 294-2437 
 

School’s Out Full-Time Staff  
Sarah Musgrave, Programmer 
Email: smusgrave@sacomaine.org 
Phone: 283-3139, x808 
 

SPR Main Office 
Hours: M-F 9am-1pm 
Phone: 283-3139 x801 
parksandrec@sacomaine.org 
www.sacorec.com  


